
 

 

27th November 2024 

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
In line with our school's Christian vision "To show love, care, and kindness to all in our community", we are pleased 
to share an opportunity for our school community to spread kindness and joy through the Secret Santa Christmas 
Appeal, organised by Primrose Hill Community Church (PHCC). This initiative aims to make Christmas magical for 
local children and families who may not otherwise be able to celebrate. 
 
The appeal seeks donations of essential and festive items, which will be included in Christmas gift bags distributed 
to children of all ages within our local area. We encourage our school community to support this worthy cause by 
contributing any of the items listed below by Friday, 6th  December at 3:00 pm. Donations can be dropped off at 
St Michael’s Church of England Donation Station. 
 
Suggested Donation Items: 

• Sweet Treats – selection boxes, sweets, chocolates 
• Pyjamas & Socks – all sizes, for ages 0-18 years 
• Books 
• Toys or Gifts – new items only 
• Stationery, Colouring Materials, or Crafts 
• Toiletry Gift Sets 
• Wrapping Paper or Gift Bags 

 
Our goal is to have every form group contribute at least one filled gift bag, ensuring that each child receives 
something special this Christmas. This is a wonderful chance for us all to show love, care, and kindness to all in 
our community. 
 
If you would prefer to make a monetary donation, you can contact PHCC directly via their website at 
www.weareph.cc/contact or by scanning the QR code on the attached flyer. 
 
Let us work together to make a difference this holiday season and ensure that no child goes without a little 
Christmas joy. Thank you for your kindness and generosity! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr Bevan   Mrs Robinson  Mr Dix 
House Leader  House Leader  House Leader 
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